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September 2013 

Nighttime work at  

Sea-Tac Airport  

Concrete pour for column 

of new elevated trackway  

 

Between the hours of 10:00 p.m. on 
Monday, September 9, and 6:00 a.m. on 
Tuesday, September 10, Sound Transit’s 
contractor, PCL Civil Constructors, will 
pour a large amount of concrete for a 
column foundation.  This work will take 
place entirely on Sea-Tac Airport property, 
near the south entrance at South 182nd 
Street. 
 
The City of SeaTac has granted a noise 
variance for this nighttime activity, as there 
will be increased noise and numerous 
trucks to the site. 
 

 
Work is continuing on the S. 200th Link Extension, as crews drill out foundations and place columns 
for the elevated trackway that will connect Sea-Tac/Airport Station to the future Angle Station at 
South 200th Street. 
 
For more information on this activity, or if you would like to receive the most current information 
about the South 200th Link Extension, please contact Jennifer Lemus at 206-398-5314 or 
jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 

 
Project website:  www.soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 

 

 
24-Hour Construction Hotline:  1-888-298-2395 
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